
From: Eric
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Subject: An Important Request for Chairman Wood and the PZC
Date: Monday, June 9, 2025 9:13:34 AM

Liz,

I will have at least two handouts for the Commission during my
presentation on Thursday evening.  

However, I am concerned that commission members who do not attend in
person but attend by Zoom will not be informed in a timely manner of the
information in the handouts.  Participating in the process without the
information in hand would, of course, be unfair.

Please request Chairman Wood and the PZC members to attend the June
12 public hearing in person.  For this application, in-person attendance by
the commissioners is essential.

Please confirm receipt.

Thanks,

Eric 
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